
NCG’S  
CLIMATE EMERGENCY  

STATEMENT

NCG recognises the climate emergency and the urgent need to 
tackle climate change across the UK and beyond. 

As an education provider for thousands of young people across 
the country we recognise our responsibility to educate our students 
and colleagues about climate change and prepare them with  
the skills and knowledge necessary to make changes and  
find solutions for a more sustainable future. 

Most importantly, it is vital that we lead by example. That is why  
we have committed to reducing NCG’s carbon footprint by 50%  
on our gas, electricity and travel related emissions by 2030. 

We have developed an environmental strategy that supports  
this aim and will help us to remove over 4,000 tonnes of CO2 from 
our operations. Our ambition is to become the most sustainable 
College Group in the UK and to help shape regional initiatives  
to reduce carbon emissions and our own carbon footprint, 
wherever we are located.

March 2021


